Tim Gamber

Yet another business killing regulation. I don't want to see Washington go any further down the
road of becoming a California 2.0. The state where literally people cannot afford to live and as such
people are fleeing from. I hope Washington state is able to reverse course before our economy is
destroyed and we lose all our good hard working people to other states.

Maybe instead Washington state legislators can focus on doing what the people want such as
enacting state wide initiatives the PEOPLE have VOTED for like ensuring access to natural gas

appliances and being fiscally responsible adults.

This regulation isn't wanted by anyone I know. Instead of enacting another regressive regulation
focus on tax cuts and reducing the out of control spending that is currently occurring in the state.

Tim Gamber



